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Revision of Section 9 of Annex 4 "Guidance on the preparation of Safety Data Sheets (SDS)"


Transmitted by the expert from Germany on behalf of the correspondence group
1.
During and after the last session in which the terms of references for the Revision of Section 9 of Annex 4 "Guidance on the preparation of Safety Data Sheets" were agreed twelve experts have indicated that they will be part of the correspondence group.
2.
In December 2010, a first document with initial thoughts and proposals was distributed and has been commented on by the experts. Their comments and contributions have been compiled into one document for further consideration by the correspondence group.

3.
The correspondence group intends to meet in order to discuss the further proceeding during the twenty-first session of the Sub-Committee of Experts on the GHS.
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